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I strongly recommend you keep the current requirement that members of the Charter Review 
Committee be selected according to Senate districts, with members selected by state 
legislators. This will offer a greater probability that small cities and rural areas of the county 
would be represented. The rural areas of Multnomah County comprise over half the land 
mass of the county, and there are unique issues to governance of these areas. Please keep 
the current requirement to allow greater representation in rural areas. 

 

John F. Christensen 


